From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 04 March 2014 18:48
To: 'JOSEPHINE WARD'

Subject: RE: REGINA V. SIMON CORDELL FOR MENTION ON 5TH MARCH 2014
Hi Josey

Have you heard anything form the CPS today as | know it was there last day today? Or is it at court tomorrow if
so can you let me know the time as Simon wants to go. Also Simon doctor said that his solicitor would need to
write to them to ask for a letter.

Lorraine

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 03 March 2014 16:20

To: Lorraine Cordell; too smooth

Subject: REGINA V. SIMON CORDELL FOR MENTION ON 5TH MARCH 2014

Dear Simon / Lorraine

I have requested that the case be listed for mention for non-disclosure as Jemi is available on this
date.

I will confirm the listing tomorrow. If Simon can obtain a letter from the Doctor as to his anxiety
levels being affected as a result of the curfew we could make a further application but would require
medical evidence in support.

Regards

Josephine




